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May 20, 2015

 

To:  Dennis Donehoo, Program Analyst, GPD 

 

From: Fred Holycross, GPD-OEHP Compliance Coordinator 

 

Subject: EHP Clearance for Fiber Cable, Switches, Cameras 
 

Documentation for the following project was submitted to the Grant Programs Directorate 

(GPD) for Environmental and Historic Preservation (EHP) review. 

 

Project Description: Fiber Cable, Switches, Cameras 

Name of Grant Recipient: Massachusetts Executive Office of Public Safety and 

Security 

Location: Several Locations in Quincy 

Grant #: 2013-SS-00027 

Grant Program: Homeland Security Grant Program 

FEMA EHP Case Number: 2013-SS-00027.20092 

 

The materials submitted were reviewed according to the National Environmental Policy Act 

(NEPA) of 1969, the National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA) and other EHP laws, 

regulations, and Executive Orders. 

 

After review of the documentation provided, the environmental review is now completed in 

accordance with 44 C.F.R.10.8. Please inform the grantee that as a result of this 

determination their project has been approved for EHP compliance. The grantee must be 

informed that any change to the approved scope of work will require re-evaluation for 

compliance with NEPA and other laws and Executive Orders. The grantee and subgrantee 

must be informed of the standard and/or special conditions listed below. The State may 

authorize the identified jurisdiction(s) to proceed with procurement and implementation of 

project(s). 

 

Standard Conditions: 

 

Any change to the approved scope of work will require re-evaluation for compliance with 

NEPA and other Laws and Executive Orders. 

 

This review does not address all federal, state and local requirements. Acceptance of federal 

funding requires recipient to comply with all federal, state and local laws. Failure to obtain 

all appropriate federal, state and local environmental permits and clearances may jeopardize 

federal funding. 
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If ground disturbing activities occur during construction, applicant will monitor ground 

disturbance and if any potential archeological resources are discovered, will immediately 

cease construction in that area and notify the State and FEMA. 

 

Special Conditions: None 

 

This is official documentation and must be retained as part of the project record. A copy of 

this letter will be added to the grant file that includes this project.  

 

If you have further questions please contact GPDEHPinfo@dhs.gov. 
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